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Right now, riders like me have to haul our bikes in trucks just to reach nearby trails. 

Legalizing street use would cut down on unnecessary transport, reduce congestion, 

and boost local businesses as more riders stop for fuel, food, and gear. Other states, 

like Idaho and Arizona, have done this successfully with clear safety requirements. 

 

This is a practical, safe, and economic win for Oregon. I urge you to support this 

measure. Thank you. 


